
                         Minutes of a meeting of the Friends of St. Margaret’s  

           

    Monday, June 27, 2016 

 

The meeting was held at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 3 pm. 

 

Present: Ann Ward, Loraine Winn, Jane Dunkley, Jean Garner, Dave Milne 

(Chairman) and Sue Milne. 

 

Apologies: Sue Mulcahy and Vicki Mynott. 

 

Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of the meeting of May 9 were agreed and 

signed as a true record.. 

 

Matters arising: The concert by Bilton Silver Band had raised £600, less than last 

year's, which was disappointing, but had been an excellent evening. Margaret 

Dorman-Frost was willing to sponsor another in 2017 and Sue said she would ask the 

band if they could come on Saturday, May 13th. 

The teas at the Flower Festival and donations from the bottles placed around the 

church had raised £402, which had been split 50/50 with the PCC. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Ann reported that the cash in hand was £364.33, the current 

account stood at £17,110.62 and the deposit at £11,525.56 

 

Church kitchen: Dave said that representatives from the Diocesan Advisory 

Committee were coming to inspect the kitchen on Wednesday, July 6. He and Patrick 

Mulcahy would be present. 

 

Scarecrow Festival: It was confirmed that arrangements were in hand for both teas 

and the BBQ. Ann had bookings for 6 stalls in the church. Sue Milne would be doing 

the usual publicity. 

 

Date of next meeting:  To be fixed at the  committee's annual BBQ, which would be 

on Wednesday, August 10, from 6.30pm, at 10, Rectory Close. 

 

Any Other Business: Dave said that the new alarm system was now in place and 

working. 

. 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 3.40pm. 


